Burnell, Scott

From: OPA Resource

Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2017 8:48 AM
To: 'tgurdziel@twcny.rr.com’

Cc: OPA Resource

Subject: RE: Your email to the Chairman's office

Hello Mr. Gurdziel;

Thank you for your Aug. 30 email to Chairman Svinicki. If events at any U.S. nuclear power plant rise to the
level of requiring public notification, as was the case during Hurricane Irma, the NRC will issue that information
in the most appropriate manner. All operating U.S. nuclear power plants are currently peforming safely. Thank
you.

Office of Public Affairs
Nuclear Regulatory Commission



